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PUBLIC ADVISORY

Finance offices closed to the public

Effective immediately, Labrador-Grenfell Health Finance Departments are closed to
the public until further notice in an effort to limit the spread of respiratory illness,
including COVID-19.

Anyone who wishes to pay a bill is encouraged to call the Finance office in your area to
provide appropriate credit card information. Payments can also be made via cheques
and money orders through mail.

If you are unable to pay by either of these methods, Labrador-Grenfell Health will
waive late-payment interest fees.

e Labrador West ¢ Happy Valley-Goose Bay e St. Anthony
(709) 285-8204 (709) 897-2173 (709) 454-0223

As the COVID-19 pandemic continues to evolve, we would like to remind the public to
regularly check our website (www.lghealth.ca/latest-news) for updates on Labrador-
Grenfell Health services including current restrictions in place at all our facilities.

We would like to thank the public for their continued patience and cooperation during
this time.

For more information and regular updates on COVID-19, please visit the Government
of Newfoundland and Labrador website at www.gov.nl.ca/covid-19
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